Tiffany L. Buller-Schussler, DDS

Hebron KY 41408

April 15, 2021

Dr. Maria Brown Chair Boone County School Board

Florence KY 41042

Dear Dr. Brown et al,

It is with great sadness that I will need to tender my resignation effective May 31 from the Boone County Board of Education. As many of you know, my husband has been working in Dayton OH in a new practice. His position was supposed to be a trial position lasting 1-2 years before partnership was offered. Last week he was offered full partnership in a private practice so we are going to prepare to transition our family to the Dayton OH metro area as soon as possible so that we can start the school year there with my children. I will fulfill my obligations to the board through the end of May but I will not attend the conference in Louisville mid-May. While I will still be around the area for a few more months, I will be considerably pre-occupied with getting my house sold and selling my practice and all of the things that a practice transition involves. I know I have only just started and this was not in my original plan but sometimes these opportunities arise only once in a lifetime and for my husband this is his time.

I have learned so much just in this short time and I have a much greater appreciation of school boards and school administrations and the hard work that goes into making our schools excellent. I know this will pose a challenge and for that I am greatly sorry. If I can be of assistance with any applicants for the open position, please let me know.

I have enjoyed getting to know each of you better and working with you for this brief period of time. The experience has definitely given me new perspective on many things. Thank you all again for this opportunity and I wish all of you great things for the upcoming year and many years to come.

With deepest regards,

Tiffany Buller-Schussler, DDS

Cc:

Julia Pile Jesse Parks

Karen Byrd

Matthew Turner, Superintendent of Boone County Schools

myd. Buller-Ichussler